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Upcoming Events
Care plans: for those with chronic conditions, care plans will be sent out. Please look for them and remember to take them to your physician. 

Please be sure that, along with infosnap, you are registering your child with caredox. These 2 operate on different software so they both need to be reviewed. 

A letter explaining Caredox is enclosed with this newsletter. Please read it and follow their instructions. There is also a document on my webpage for you to print from home if needed. 
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	It’s finally here! Can you believe it! Are you ready? Here are some tips to help you have a safe summer. Don’t increase your risk of skin cancer, use these recommendations to avoid burning as well as your life longevity. Seek shade, wear clothing that covers your skin, hats are great for shade and keeping your face younger looking, reduce your chance of cataracts and damaging UV rays with sunglasses, and always wear sunscreen. 
Going on vacation? Keep you and your family safe by following these steps. What does drowning sound like? Nothing. If someone is in distress their instinct is to float at the top of the water gasping for air with their head tilted back and mouth open. Supervise your children ages 1-4 by always being within reaching distance. Know the signs of sharks and where they feed and avoid those areas. Do not overload your vehicle with travel gear as it your center of gravity which can cause the vehicle to sway or become less stable. Do not rely solely on a GPS. Always have a map handy as a backup. Have extra food supplies with you just in case you get lost. Stay away from wild animals like deer, dogs, cows, and bees. Even if they seem docile. The temptation may come to get closer but remember that those animals kill more people than alligators or bears. Spray your shoes with permethrin and do daily tick checks. This will drastically reduce your risk of contracting a tick-born disease. Place a teddy bear in your child’s seat when you put the teddy bear in the front seat, it is a reminder that your child is in the back. 
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